
Bishop, Texas
Jan. 17, 1966

Mr. Ed Terrones
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Terrones:

The situation here in Bishop is still the same--

we are still waiting. Mr. Williams from the Regional Office

in Dallas was here to see us on December 29 but we don't

know anything as yet, as to what he decided.
I am sending you a list of~~e~t~t~e~ that were mailed

today to Mr. O'Brien from people who want mail delivery by

foot carrier to our side of town as is done on the East All-

Anglo side. Last month about 50 letters were mailed to the

Bishop Post Office and now different people decided to write

to Mr. O'Brien. I am sending this letter by Air-Mail so that

you will get it just before the others arrive. I have a feel-

ing that you can help us. I hope so.

Thanks a million.

Mrs. Humberto S. Gonzalez
714 W. Third St.
Bishop, Texas

PS I am sure you remember about my husband the mail-
carrier here in Bishop


